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I would like to continue to be able to vote by mail. It allows those that have to work on 

that day to still participate in the voting process. I feel that a large number of people 

will be left out of the process if voting by mail is discontinued. Another group that will 

be disenfranchised would be the elderly and many that live in rural regions. Thank 

you for taking the time to read my comments. 


